
Dear Walking Fish Members, 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE! 

Unfortunately, there will be no delivery to Durham this week. The winds along the North Carolina coast 
have been severe this past week and have limited the supply of seafood. The small craft advisory should 
be lifted soon and we anticipate making this delivery up to you all next week on Thursday, March 3rd. 

This is the first time we have had to deal with weather preventing our trip to Durham.  Our mission is to 
provide high quality, fresh, local seafood and we feel that it is best to delay Thursday’s delivery. 

With the waters warming up a tad, our crab fisherman, Mark Hooper, is beginning to harvest hard blue 
crabs. We are planning to deliver crabs during the winter and early spring season. If you are interested 
in receiving hard crabs, please send me an email and I will add your name to our list. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

~Your Walking Fish Crew 


